
BID AWARD RECOMMENDATION 
CITY OF RIVERSIDE 

Finance Department 

                                                                    DATE SUBMITTED: 08/28/2023   

BID NO. 

 

8010 

BID TITLE: 

 

 

SPRING CIRCUIT RELIABILITY PHASE 1 

DEPARTMENT/DIVISION 

 

Public Utilities - RERC  

DATE BID OPENED 

 

06/22/2023 

BIDS RECEIVED (10)                       INVITATIONS ISSUED (Online)                                      ESTIMATED COST: $2,500,000.00 

 

BID PRICE GOOD THROUGH: OCTOBER 22, 2023 

 

BIDDERS:     CITY     AMOUNT BID:  

 

Asplundh Construction LLC  Anaheim, CA $1,999,848.43 

Hot Line Construction, Inc Brentwood, CA $2,257,449.40 

Herman Weissker, Inc. Riverside, CA $2,744,847.65 

PAR Western Line Contractors Rancho Cucamonga, CA $2,783,444.80 

Pacific West Underground Inc Yucaipa, CA $3,008,382.85 

VCI Construction LLC Upland, CA $3,111,962.00 

Doty Bros. Equipment Company Norwalk, CA $3,458,219.00 

HHS Construction, LLC Ontario, CA $4,263,733.20 

Leed Electric, Inc. Santa Fe Springs, CA $4,310,678.00 

Southern Contracting Company San Marcos, CA $4,901,749.00 

 

 

 

BID DESCRIPTION: The installation of six (6) vaults, furnish and install tow (2) pad mounted switch enclosure 

(PSE) and slab boxes, approximately 4,111 trench feet of conduit, furnish and install approximately 6,604 linear 

feet of 2-inch conduit, 148 linear feet of 4-inch and 25,228 linear feet of 5-inch conduit, asphalt paving and core 

drill vault structure, remove and replace concrete. 

 

 

BID Recommended For Award (Includes Sales Tax)        10% Surety Included                Contract 

                    10% Surety not required           Purchase Order  

 

   

Best Ranking Proposer   Amount of Award 

 

   Asplundh Construction LLC  $1,999,848.43 

 

 

COMMENTS: 

The Purchasing Division has evaluated all bids received and recommends award be made to the lowest responsive 

and responsible bidder in compliance with Purchasing Resolution 23914. The Public Works Department concurs 

with this recommendation and will be submitting a report. 

 

 

 

Submitted by:           Jennifer McCoy, Purchasing Manager  Date:  07/11/2023  


